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PUBLIC REVIEW NOTICE 

ADL 233105 
VENDING SITES  

NORTH SIDE KASILOF SPECIAL USE AREA 
 

Subject to AS 38.05.850, the Southcentral Regional Office is proposing the following: 
 
APPLICANT: Department of Natural Resources, Division of Mining, Land and Water, Southcentral 
Regional Office (DNR/DMLW/SCRO) 
 
PROJECT NAME: ADL 233105 – General Permit for Designated Sites for Commercial Vending in 
the Kasilof River Special Use Area (KARSUA)  
 
GEOGRAPHIC LOCATION: The proposed commercial vending sites are located within the north 
shore parking area of the Kasilof River Special Use Area.  
 
LEGAL DESCRIPTION:  
Township 4 North, Range 12 West, Section 36, Seward Meridian. 
 
PROPOSED ACTIVITY: The Department of Natural Resources, Division of Mining, Land and Water, 
Southcentral Region Office, is proposing to designate five (5) sites allowing commercial vending on 
the north side parking area of the Kasilof River in the KARSUA. Proposed sites are shown in the areas 
depicted on attached map. The sites will be available on first come, first served basis. 
 
BACKGROUND: The Southcentral Regional Land Office (SCRO) is obligated to manage and 
authorize commercial use on state owned lands and commercial vending is not considered a Generally 
Allowed Use per 11 AAC 96.020. Commercial vending has been occurring and been authorized within 
the KARSUA. As part of SCRO’s permit efficiencies goal, we are developing a streamlined permitting 
process by providing public review of the proposed vending sites within KARSUA, then providing a 
General Permit for the vending sites. This will provide an expedited process when we receive a request 
for commercial vending within the KARSUA.   
 
PROPOSED DATES OF USE: Land Use Permit: 5-yr term, June 1, 2018-May 31, 2023 
 
DEADLINE FOR COMMENTS: March 12, 2018  
 
The public is invited to comment on the proposed activity. To ensure consideration, written comments 
must be received by the Division of Mining, Land and Water at 550 West 7th Ave, Anchorage, AK 
99501 on or before 5:00 p.m. on the date noted above. Questions concerning this proposal should be 
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directed to Clifford Larson, Telephone: (907) 269-8508 or John Forbes, Telephone 269-8546; Fax: 
(907) 269-8913 or e-mail: clifford.larson@alaska.gov. or john.forbes@alaska.gov. You need not 
respond if you do not have any comments.  The purpose of this notice is to gather input before a 
decision is made on the proposed activity. 
 
After review and adjudication, we may issue a permit with stipulations for the activity.  The activity 
may be modified during the review and adjudication process. 
 
The State of Alaska, Department of Natural Resources complies with Title II of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, or special 
modifications to participate in this review may contact the DNR Public Information Center from 10 
a.m.-5 p.m. M-F at TDD 269-8411. Copies of the Alaska Statute referenced above may be accessed 
online by searching the State of Alaska website at www.legis.state.ak.us/basis/folio.asp. 
 
The DNR/DMLW reserves the right to waive technical defects in this notice. 
 
Clifford Larson 
Natural Resource Manager 
(907) 269-8508 
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